
School Zone Parking
Parking Enforcement Officers routinely patrol 
schools to enforce parking regulations. Parents 
should park safely at schools and obey  
No Parking and No Stopping signs. Leave  
bus stops for buses, and fire routes for 
emergency vehicles.

Tips for drivers
• Don’t park unless it’s absolutely necessary 

and leave once your child is on school 
property so other parents are able to drop off 
their children.

• Park legally to ensure the safety of others.
• Remember the rules of the road. Don’t 

speed, block lanes of traffic, double park, 
block driveways, or use the drop off zones 
as a parking lot. It’s easy to make mistakes 
when you’re in a rush, but these actions put 
students at risk.

• Park away from the school and walk with 
your child to and from their designated 
entrance.

• Take turns with other parents and share the 
driving. It will help lessen the congestion and 
make it safer for everyone.

• Consider walking to school or letting your 
child walk with a group of other kids.

No Stopping signs
In school zones, the No Stopping sign 
indicates that there is no stopping at 
any time, or during the times posted.

No stopping means you cannot stop, 
even momentarily, to pick up or 
drop off passengers, otherwise your 
vehicle may be ticketed.

No Parking signs
Drivers are allowed to stop in  
No Parking zones while picking 
up or dropping off passengers. Do 
not leave your vehicle unattended. 
Vehicles left unattended may  
be ticketed.

Drivers must obey the No Parking or No Stopping 
signs. These areas are usually located on either 
side of the street near schools and must be clear 
to provide visibility for motorists and students.

For more information, contact  
905-623-3379 ext. 2105.
To report a parking violation visit, 
www.clarington.net/ReportAProblem


